
Please give Australian farmers a regional bank 
 
Dear Sir/Madame, 
 
Please pass this along to the relevant parties.  
I Christine Susan White of  WA  do hereby urge you to give 
the citizens of Australia a postal bank.  
Our farmers need to have access to regional banks, which have been closing down, forcing them to 
drive longer distances. 
It would also help with our carbon emissions if banking were more convenient for all Australians 
including those of us in cities. 
Sincerely, 
Christine 
 




